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     What we are learning 
 

This week we will be discussing the color 

white. We will also be talking about fall and 

leaves.  I am asking that each family send in 

1-3 leaves in a Zip Lock bag to share with 

friends at school and to observe in our 

Science center. 

 

Please make sure children are dressed 

appropriately.  We will go outside if the feels 

like temperature is 25 degrees or higher.   

 

Help your child understand and ask questions. 

Play the yes–no game. Ask questions such 

as, "Are you Marty?" and "Can a pig fly?" 

Have your child make up questions and try to 

fool you. Ask questions that include a choice. 

"Do you want an apple or an orange?" "Do 

you want to wear your red shirt or your blue 

shirt?" 

 

 

 
 

 

In October 

Nov. 8th First Trimester 

Ends 

Nov. 22 Picture Retake 

Day 

Nov 25-26 Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

Nov. 25-29 No School 

Thanksgiving Break 

At Home 
Practice writing your name. 

Reminders 
Wear white on Wednesday! 

 

Books We Will Read 

Little Cloud, Fall Mixed Up, Pete the Cat and H[is White Shoes 


